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Information request and DWP response 
 
I am writing in response to your review request received on 29 January 2013. 
An internal review has been carried out by someone of a senior grade to the 
person who dealt with your original request.  I am now in a position to respond 
to you. In your review request you said: 
 
I am writing to request an internal review of Department for Work and 
Pensions's handling of my FOI request 'How much money are we suppose to 
live off by law?'. 
      
I am not happy with the answer i recieved as i do not beleive they just 
randomly came up with £71.00 a week for anyone to live off. I am writing to 
request an internal review of Department for Work and Pensions's handling of 
my FOI request 'How much money are we suppose to live off by law?'. 
      
I am not happy with the answer i recieved as i do not beleive they just 
randomly came up with £71.00 a week for anyone to live off. Surely they must 
have broken that down to say how much is for what like food and heating etc.I 
would like to know exactly what it is for. 
 
Having concluded my review, I am satisfied that we responded correctly to 
your original request.    
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